%here is a safety Modification Program far this firearm
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Response (lLaura) 5/9/2002 11:dd:
Dear Mr. Jayaram, ;
Thank you for your inquiry. Please contact Dep
service Department at 315-895-3574.

Product

sanita

Customer (Charan Jayaram) 3/2002

There is a safety Modification Program for th?s firearm,

as T Tive in India and we do have qualifi smiths could they

Ehygﬁ%?11y ;@move the bolt-lock feature af ould be the prucedure to
e followed
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